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Dear Sirs,
Yord Nos.427/8 = Plen showing Connection of

T8 ¢ A Plom%e
Htach Usbss

poes P
- R - -

1 veturn herswith the above plan submitted with
your letter of the 15th instant end with regard thereto I have
to inform you that the scantlings and arrangements as shown and
amended thereon will be approved, provided they be carried out te
the satisfaction of the Soclety's Surveyors.

I sbhall be glad if you will kindly return the plan
to this 0ffice after noting.
I am, Dear Slrs,
Yours faithfully,

local Secretarys

Messrs, Charles Connell & Coep Ltde,
SCCISTOUN.




